
Summer Camp 2023 End-of-Season 

Newsletter 

Dear Campers and Families, 

As the summer draws to a close, we want to take a moment to reflect on the unforgettable 

experiences we shared at Camp Sunshine this season. Thank you for being a part of our camp 

community! 

Camp Highlights 

• Exciting nature hikes that explored our beautiful surroundings. 

• Campfire nights filled with stories, songs, and s'mores. 

• Creative art projects that showcased the campers' talents. 

• Team sports that encouraged teamwork and friendship. 

Acknowledgments 

We would like to extend our gratitude to our dedicated staff and volunteers who made this camp 

a success. Your hard work and passion made a difference in the lives of our campers. 

Looking Ahead 

We are already planning for next summer and can't wait to see you again! Stay tuned for updates, 

and mark your calendars for our registration opening in early February 2024. 

Feedback 

Your feedback is important to us! Please take a moment to fill out our end-of-season survey here. 

It will help us improve for next year! 

Thank you once again for an incredible summer filled with fun, learning, and lasting friendships. 

We hope you have a wonderful school year ahead! 

Warmest regards, 

The Camp Sunshine Team 

survey-link

